
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Garry R. Smith <GarrySmith@schouse.gov>

Garry R. Smith (ShihanGRS@charter.net) <ShihanGRS@charter.net>
CC: Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/18/2015 3:59:29 PM
Subject: Gov. letter to DHEC

Attachments: Scanned from ECOS-XR-SH119.pdf

Garry,
Hope all is well. Please reference the letter attached.
Bryan Kost told me he checked in with you yesterday with an update from HHS. 
As I receive more information I will pass them along.
Please let me know if you need anything. 
Thank you,
Katherine
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